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Newsletter June 2019
A BUSY 2018 — 2019 FOR PEF

The summer has arrived, and with it, thoughts of our families
and friends celebrating a traditionally slower season.
How we look forward to vacation time!

It is also a time to reflect on this past year, and appreciate the people who made an impact
on the work PEF seeks to accomplish. For anyone who has ever supported a cause you
believe in, you know how precious is each donation, each encouraging word, and each joint
effort to lift up our common goals.

We are overjoyed to report that Venture Camp will be held again this summer, because of
the generosity of community members, and the tenacity of the LBPSB FSSTT department
in not giving up the fight for a special group of kids that need an extra hand up in life.

, A remarkable individual - Mr. Lee Sutton deserves our thanks for his and his
(( company Adobe’s gift to place Urban Bee Farms on the roofs @ﬂ
of Lakeside Academy and Beurling ‘ﬁ) Academy. L
)

We rejoiced with the accomplishments of the Science teams & Robotics clubs that have
become a staple in all our schools at all grade levels. The dedication of these teachers, their
students and the parents has our highest respect.

There are innumerable programs that deserve our efforts for support. But this being a one
page newsletter precludes mentioning them all.

Ultimately, the heartbeat of PEF is to provide for our schools and students. If you have the
same wish, please join us and share the journey. You can reach us easily at the coordinates
at the top of the page, or President Donnalynn Rainey directly president.pef@lbpsb.gc.ca

Great Canadian Giving Challenge.

This unique social media campaign is still going on. You have until June 30 to make your
mark with a small (or large) donation at this link: https://www.canadahelps.org/en/gcgc/68723

Each dollar given, allows us a chance to win a $10,000 prize for our school programs

Follow us here! Facebook: Pearson Educational Foundation
Instagram: supportpef

Twitter: @SupportPef

Coming Soon: News of a whole new Comedy Event October 25 at John Rennie High!
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